Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
September 9, 2024
To Division Memorandum No. 172, s. 2024 Re: Division Training of
Trainers on the Indigenous Peoples Education (IPEd) Component of the
MATATAG Curriculum

The Division Training of Trainers on the IPEd Component of the MATATAG
Curriculum has been rescheduled from September 10-13, 2024 to September
24-27, 2024 due to the unavailability of the venue. The activity will be held at
Casa Feliz, Juban, Sorsogon.

For information.
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ﬁﬂiLLIAM E. GANDO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendy

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon
4700

Landline: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph

DehiED

MATATAG  poconttmmmas




